
SCHOOL BOARD 

TUCSON UNIFIED SCHOOL DISTRICT 

RESOLUTION 

 

The School Board of the Tucson Unified School District certifies that there is a 

reasonable expectation at the date of the issuance of the Qualified Zone Academy 

Bonds that at least 35% of the students attending the school(s) will be eligible for 

free or reduced cost lunches established under the National School Lunch Act. 

 

 

Adopted this 10
th

 day of February, 2015. 
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